
 
 

April 20, 2017 
Announcement 1356 

 

Web Seminar on April 24, 2017, Regarding Opioid Policy 

Changes 

OptumRx, the pharmacy benefit management company for Nevada Medicaid, will present a Web 

Seminar on Monday, April 24, 2017, that will include an overview and question & answer session 

regarding the upcoming Nevada Medicaid Fee-for-Service Opioid policy changes.  Nevada Medicaid 

pharmacies and providers are invited to attend.  The Web Seminar will be accessed using WebEx™.   

 Date:  Monday, April 24, 2017 

 Time:  11 a.m. to noon Pacific Time 

 Event Number:  649 282 740 

 Event Password:  vGsTn372 

To join the teleconference, please follow these instructions: 

1.  Go to https://optum.webex.com/optum/j.php?MTID=e381f6f5c48f486bd47878ce9fb653a2d 

2.  Enter the event password:  vGsTn372 

3.  Click "Join Now". 

4.  Follow the instructions that appear on your screen to join the teleconference. 

To join only the audio conference, please follow these instructions: 

1. Call 1-763-957-6300.   

2. Follow the instructions that you hear on the phone. 

3. Your Cisco Unified MeetingPlace meeting ID:  649 282 740  

If you have technical issues joining the event, please go to this website: 

https://help.webex.com/docs/DOC-5441 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  This WebEx™ service includes a feature that allows audio and any documents 

and other materials exchanged or viewed during the session to be recorded.  By joining this session, you 

automatically consent to such recordings. If you do not consent to the recording, discuss your concerns 

with the meeting host prior to the start of the recording or do not join the session.  Please note that any 

such recordings may be subject to discovery in the event of litigation. 
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